


 
Additionally, the City of Vaughan does not have a recycling policy that I'm aware of for waste
avoidance in demolitions or renovations. Allowing for four residential units on a property as of right
should go hand-in-hand with a policy or by-law making it harder for contractors to renovate homes
without consideration for recycling or reuse. B.C. cities have such bylaws to avoid waste.
 
Thank you for considering my comments and concerns.
 
Best,
Jean-François

 Laurel Valley Court, Concord, ON




